
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #10-3-2017 
Date:      10/12/2017 
Subject: Vice Commander Nominations and Election 

 _________________________________________________________ 

  

Nominations for the office of base Vice Commander are still 
open. If you are interested, please contact Base Commander 
Howard Doyle at commander@perch-base.org or make it 
known at the October meeting this Saturday, 10/14. Please 
remember that nominees must be willing to serve. Nominations 
will close at the meeting with the election held immediately 
after. 
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